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27 september, 2013

«One of us»

 On Sunday October 6, 2013, there will be
held a campaign, titled ‘One of us’, to gather signatures to a petition asking the
European Union to protect human life from the first moment of its existence. The Shrine
of Fatima is joining this campaign and, therefore, invites all pilgrims to sign the petition
in their parishes or directly in the Internet page opened for that purpose:
http://www.oneofus./. 
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